
 

 City of Merrill 
P.O. Box 487 

Merrill, OR 97633 
541-798-5808 

 
April 29, 2025 
 
To: Merrill Residents 
 
From: Rayna Hernandez, City Recorder 
 
Re: Website Notice for May Budget Committee Meetings 
 

Legal Notice 

Notice of Budget Committee Meeting 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of Merrill, Klamath County, State of Oregon, to 
discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2025 to June 30, 2026 will be held at 301 E. Second Street, 
Merrill City Hall, Merrill. The meeting will take place on May 08, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of the 
meeting is to receive the budget message. This is a public meeting where deliberations of the Budget 
Committee will take place. An additional, separate meeting of the Budget Committee will be held to 
take public comments. Any person may appear at the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with 
the Budget Committee. The meeting for public comment will be on May 15, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. and will 
be held at 301 E. Second Street, Merrill City Hall, Merrill. This notice is also posted on the City of Merrill 
website: www.cityofmerrill.org. 

A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after April 29, 2025 at 301 
E. Second Street, Merrill City Hall between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday-Friday. 
 

http://www.cityofmerrill.org/

